From: Woody Morris

Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 2:23 PM

To: 'lia.niebauer@alexandriava.gov' <lia.niebauer@alexandriava.gov>
Cc: Jerry Penso <JPenso@amga.org>

Subject: BAR meeting 9/2/20

Ms. Niebauer,

Attached you will find a notice we just received for a request to install a stand alone
structure to support small cell antennas and associated equipment.
| am the CFO of the American Medical Group Association whose building we own is at the location of
the proposed installation at 1 Prince Street.
| called Mr Schakola who provided me with the schematics of where this would be and what it would
look like. Unfortunately, | don't think we can be silent regarding this issue. As you can tell from the
schematic (if you don't have it | can forward) - we already have a lot going on next to our building on
that same street. We have the Capital BikeShare rack taking up half the street. We then have a
Scooter parking area where the scooters are constantly laying in the roadway. And then the
trashcan location is also there. The pole would be directly in our line of sight out of our windows
distracting from one of the few remaining views we have of the Potomac down towards the
Woodrow Wilson bridge. New power poles have been installed already for the new construction
further deteriorating our view along this part of Prince Street. . Not to mention the constant
flooding at that corner.

We respectfully request a new location for this equipment be explored and that this request be
denied.

Please confirm receipt

Thank you for your consideration

Woody Morris, CPA
Chief Financial Officer
703.838.0033 ext. 351

wmorris@amga.org
AMGA. =

Advancing High Perdormance Health
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